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Inland Empire Utilities Agency Receives Certificate of 

Achievement For Excellence in Financial Reporting 

 

Inland Empire – For the twelfth consecutive year, the Inland Empire Utilities Agency has been 

awarded the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting by the Government 

Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA) for its Comprehensive 

Annual Financial Report (CAFR). 

 

The Certificate of Achievement is the highest form of recognition in the area of governmental 

accounting and financial reporting, and its attainment represents a significant accomplishment by a 

government and its management. 

 

“IEUA’s Board of Directors is proud of IEUA’s Manager of Fiscal Management, Mr. Michael 

Chung and his staff for attaining this award,” stated IEUA Board President Terry Catlin.  “They are 

to be commended for maintaining this standard of excellence in financial reporting for 12 years!”  

 

The GFOA is a non-profit professional association serving approximately 16,000 government 

finance professionals. 

 

The Inland Empire Utilities Agency, which covers 242-square miles, distributes imported water, 

provides industrial/municipal wastewater collection and treatment services, and other related utility 

services to more than 850,000 people.  Shaping the Agency are the cities of Chino, Chino Hills, 

Fontana, Ontario and Upland, as well as the Cucamonga Valley and Monte Vista Water Districts. 

 

For more information, contact Sondra Elrod at 909.993.1747. 


